Wednesday 8thh January 2020


Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 1, 
The Year 1 staff would like to invite you to a Phonics Screening Check information meeting on Wednesday 22nd January 2020. The meeting will be from 2.30 – 3.00 pm and will be held in the new school hall. 
On arrival, please enter the new hall via the main Church entrance. 
The meeting will consist of an introduction to the Phonic Screening Check, the opportunity to look at previous check materials, information on scoring and test results, ideas to take home to help your child and the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 17th January.
Many thanks, 

Mrs Walker 
Read Write Inc. Phonics Lead





--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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